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AUGUST NEWSLETTER 

Our annual Rally Day and Awards Program will be September 4th @ 4:00 p.m. in 

the King County Community Center. If you are planning to participate in 4-H activi-

ties you will need to attend to sign up for the new year.  There will be swimming 

and we will be eating supper. Followed by our awards program. We hope you can 

attend. 

The King County Fair is going to be on October 12, 2013. 

Livestock entries are at the King County Extension office. 

IF you need more information about the Livestock Show 

or the Project Show you can call or come by the office. 

If you are going to be exhibiting sheep or 

goats in ANY major stock show this upcom-

ing show season, you need to let us know 

how many validation tags you will need no 

later than August 26th.  

IF you are planning on showing rabbits 

we will need to know a little earlier than 

usual. Our rabbit breeder that we previ-

ously purchased from has retired. The 

new breeder will need to know by the 

middle of September. You will not get the 

IF you are planning on 
attending any major 
livestock show this up-
coming show  year you 
will have to have the 
Quality Counts Certifica-
tion. Toby will be having 
a  class on Oct 14 and 
you will test on Oct 15. 
This will be at the office 
immediately after school.  
Please let us know so we 
can get your certification  


